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Protest against the planning application R7 and R8

Littlebourne is a lovely village and please let it stay as a village and NOT a town.
We are loosing too many of our old villages and village life.

Traffic Traffic Traffic 350 new houses would bring in over 600 more cars to the
village as most of the proposed development would be for families.

Even now through traffic driving and attitude is a big problem in the village and
has been for some time. At school times Church road and Court Hill are already
congested.

The nursery and village school are already full and have waiting lists. If the new
residents wish to use the village amenities

i.e the shop, PO, village hall, recreation ground being modern families they will all
drive down not walk the parking will be chaos.

We live in Nargate street and everyday the pumper comes and pumps out at least
4 times a day and this has been happening for the past 5 months which causes
inconvenience to a lot of people. We have not been able to use our downstairs
flush toilet during all this time as the water will not run away.

The houses being proposed will make this situation a LOT worse for a lot more
people. How can the planner’s possibly think they can accommodate 600-700
more residents in Littlebourne when the existing services cannot cope now.
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